
CityofVenice 

THREE ASKS PLEASE 
September 12, 2023 

We made the initial presentation in July 2016 to rebuild Laurel Road. Here it is 
/ 

(gosh, we need to get this done because of all thetime and overhead it has eaten 

up for all parties concerned). 

1. Please help us: 

2. Funding source: 

We reiterate that think the MURT should have its own funding source (the 

parkimpact fees) so that we can create the amenities on the MURT that we 

rteed in order to use the 2 parks as barbells with a parcourse or "fun things 

to do along the way between the 2 parks". 

3. The $1.9 Million Dollars: 

Maybe it is too much to ask that the county give us their resurfacing money 

(until recently budgeted from Sarasota County to resurface Laurel Road). 

1We hope to start this new project no later than January 30th, 2024. 

Would you please help us get Sarasota County to begin the land acquisition 

process for those land parcels which are not owned by Neal Entities (only 3, 

one of which we do not really need) 


